
Request for Your Feedback on Your 

Residential Experience 

Dear [Resident's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing a positive living 

environment, we would greatly appreciate your feedback regarding your recent experience in our 

residential community. 

Your input is invaluable in helping us enhance our services and ensure that we meet the needs of 

all our residents. We kindly ask you to take a few moments to share your thoughts about: 

• Your overall experience living in our community 

• The condition of your accommodations 

• Community amenities and activities 

• Staff responsiveness and support 

Please reply to this email or complete the attached feedback form by [deadline date]. Your 

responses will remain confidential and will only be used to improve our services. 

Thank you for your time and input! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Company/Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


